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Dear Mrs. Davies,

Further to our telephone conversation of 8 April, I am writing to confirm my understanding of the

conclusion we reached:

•  That we have your permission to authorize copying of Robin Boyd-copyright material in our

collection, for the purpose of research and study.

This copying will be done under the normal "research and study" provisions, i.e. these will be one-off

copies, for the student's own reference. They are not to be re-copied, and permission must be sought

for any further use of them, e.g. as illustrations in a publication.

Requests for copying of Robin Boyd material by anyone other than students, e.g. publishers or

exhibition curators, will be referred to you, unless you prefer that we take responsibility for such

authorization.

Thank you for your help in this matter. Please don't hesitate to contact me to clarify or amend

anything.

Yours sincerelv.

Gerard Hayes

Australian Manuscripts Collection

Facsimile +613 9669 9645
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